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Dear parents, 
 
On Friday 15th March 2024 we will join the rest of the country in supporting Comic 
Relief in raising money for charity.  
 
We are however very much aware that we are in a financial crisis and that many of 
our families are also in need of support.  We will not be asking children to dress up 
and donate money this year. If families would like to donate to Comic Relief, please 
send this in an envelope with your child's name and hand this to the class teacher.  
 
At the end of school on Thursday 14th March and Friday 15th March 2024, we will be 
holding a cake sale in the school playground where families can purchase a range of 
tasty treats. The money raised will be used to make a Comic Relief contribution as 
well as supporting families in our school community.  
 
We thank you for your continuing support, please remember that our mentor team 
are available to support any families in our school community. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
 
Mrs Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher  

 


